
 

 

 

 

 

Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, 
Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB 

Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

Wednesday 29th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to introduce Mrs G Lall who will be the teacher in Reception Class 

in the absence of Mrs Dosanjh. Mrs Bhachu will remain as the Teaching Assistant. 

Mrs Bosworth, who has been teaching the class up until last week, is already a 

permanent member of our teaching staff and will continue to support Mrs Lall and 

Mrs Bhachu. 

I am sure you will join me in welcoming Mrs G Lall to Seva School as we look forward 

to Mrs Dosanjh returning after her operation.   

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email 

ClassTeacherRS@seva.coventry.sch.uk this email address has been linked to Mrs 

Dosanjh, Mrs Lall and Mrs Bhachu. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Yours sincerely 

S Sanghera 

Mrs S. Sanghera 

Principal 
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